MEETING OF ZONING BOARD TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL MAY 10, 1947

BOOK 7

PAGE 320

A meeting of the Zoning Board was held May 10th at 11:00 A. M. Mayor Madry presided over the meeting and the following members were present: Dr. A. W. Hobbs, A. C. Pickard, B. S. Thompson and Louis Graves.

The purpose of the meeting was to consider a petition submitted by fourteen property owners to change the zone on the South side of W. Rosemary Street, beginning at Church Stræet and extending west to an Alley leading to Ogburn Furniture Company from Residential "B" to Business #2. The signers of the petition represented about 80% of the total property owners involved and the Board decided to recommend to the Board of Aldermen that the petition be granted.

Mae Wilkie